

TOWN OF YARMOUTH

1146 ROUTE 28, SOUTH YARMOUTH, MASSACHUSETTS 02664-4492 Telephone (508) 398-2231, Ext. 1277, Fax (508) 398-2365 Department of Community Development

September 11, 2017

Paul J. Niedzwiecki, Executive Director Cape Cod Commission P.O. Box 226 3225 Main Street Barnstable, MA 02630

RE: Yarmouth Growth Incentive Zone

Dear Mr. Niedzwiecki:

On behalf of Yarmouth's Community and Economic Development Committee, please accept this letter of support for the Town of Yarmouth's request to extend the Yarmouth Growth Incentive Zone.

The Growth Incentive Zone designation is an important economic development tool for the Town. Extending the duration of this designation will enable the Town to benefit from planned developments and to continue marketing Route 28 motel properties for redevelopment while also planning for the future of Route 28 in general.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Peter Q. Smith, Chairman

Community and Economic Development Committee